
 

Ref: BastilleDay/MH 
 
 
 
Date: 4th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
As part of the National Curriculum, the children in Key Stage 2 learn French on a weekly basis. In 
order to develop their cultural knowledge, as a school, we will be celebrating Bastille Day on Friday 
14th July.  
 
Throughout the day, the children in Key Stage 2 will have the opportunity to take part in a range of 
activities linked to France and French culture with their classmates and other year groups. As well as 
this, we aim to provide the children with an understanding of the significance of Bastille Day in 
France and why it is celebrated. 
 
All children, from Nursery through to Year 6, are invited to attend school on this day wearing red, 
white and blue, instead of their normal uniform. 
 
There will be also be a themed lunch served on this day to celebrate the occasion: cheese and 
tomato french bread pizza and Parmentier potatoes with a pain au chocolat for dessert. Sandwiches 
will be still be on offer this day. 
 
We look forward to celebrating this day with the children. Merci! 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S Shepherd 
Headteacher  
 


